
I am opposed to the creation of a Maryland Homeschool Advisory Council. I do not need or want a 

council to speak for me, and I believe it will decrease my voice. I am more than capable of making any 

needs I have known to the Maryland legislator by myself. I am asking that the bill be struck down and 

that homeschooling in Maryland is left alone. The current laws and processes we have in place are more 

than sufficient. 


